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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know many of our parents, carers, grandparents and visitors come onto our school site in the morning and at the 

end of school.   On occasions they have heard adults swearing, sometimes swearing outside classrooms so that children can 

hear inside and sometimes swearing whilst they are with children. 

 

May I remind all visitors to school that this is an educational establishment and ask all adults to refrain from the use of any 

inappropriate language.   We believe that all adults who come onto our school site should be good role models for our 

children – using bad language means that children will grow up thinking that it is acceptable to swear, I can assure you it is 

NOT. 

 

 

 

 

 
Our Year 5 children had a fantastic time on their Kingwood Residential this week, outstanding behaviour and a willingness 

and enthusiasm to try all the different activities. 

 

          
 
World Book Day –  
We saw some ‘great characters’ and also some children and staff who just ‘love to chill’ with a book! 
Our children have had Dance & Character based workshops with Cre8ive Dance over two days, to engage the children with 
musicality, expression, movement and performance. 
 
Day 1 for our younger children had “The Gruffalo” as its theme. 
Day 2 will have each class working on a chapter of an original story. 
 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 
This week’s class winners on 99.5% attendance were  

Class 3/4H    Well done! 
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Shrove Tuesday special times in school  Children made pancakes in Year 3 to learn about the beginning of Lent and FS2 

made pancakes in Forest School. 

                  
 

 

 

Dates for your diary:  

By giving you these dates we try to allow as much notice as possible, however on some occasions the odd date may need 

to change, please keep the latest newsletter and check on school’s website. 

 

• 2nd March – Book Fayre starts and is on for a full week                       

• 6th March – Road safety session Year 5 and Talent Show Auditions 

• 13th March – Big Pedal Assembly 

• 24th March – Teacher Training Day 

• 3rd & 4th April classes 3K, 3/4H & 4/5T visit Merton Park – details to follow 

• 5th and 6th April – SHEEP DIP’S GOT TALENT SHOWS with Cre8ive Dance 

• 7th April – Easter Service and School closes for EASTER 

• 24th April – BACK TO SCHOOL 

• 22nd May – Year 5  & Year 6 Health Talk 

With many thanks for your 

support, 

Mrs Faye Parish 

Head Teacher 


